
Subject: Re: Import to be or not to be
Posted by Barney Green on Sat, 18 Feb 2017 07:49:10 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

I was thinking similar like Jack but I believed to see a C1 serial number at the movement. This
would point towards 1949 which was "the Autowind year" I did not find a round crystalled watch
with subsecond dial without autowind in that year...
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